The Lions Club of Beaverton
(Incorporated under the Laws of Ontario on August 18, 1954)

P.O. Box 297
Beaverton, ON LOK 1A0

CAO & Municipal Clerk April 5%, 2023
The Township of Brock

P.O. Box 10, Cannington, On

LOE 1EO

On behalf of the Lions Club of Beaverton, | am writing to request permission to have
Food Trucks at our James Barker Band on August 4", 2023 at the Foster Hewitt Memorial
Community Centre in Beaverton. All food trucks will have to provide proof of insurance, own
hydro and water. We are looking having approximately 3 food trucks for the concert venue as
we need to provide food as per the SOP.

Beavertails is one possibility and they have requested to set up and sell on Thursday
August 3 2023 and Friday August 4", 2023 during the day before the concert. They will set up
either at the arena or in an approved location in Town. They will need access to hydro overnight
only for their freezers.

The Beaverton Lions thank you for your continued support. Please feel free to contact us

if you have any questions or concerns. We look forward to hearing back from you at your
earliest convenience.

Sincerely,

Michelle Beaudry, Co-Chair
Beaverton Lions 75" Anniversary James Barker Band Committee




